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The Friends of the Great Western Trails would like to thank Richard Dunn and the residents from the area surrounding the Great Western Trail (DuPage County section) for calling attention to this serious and dangerous problem along the north side of the Great Western Trail between President St on the west and Bloomingdale Road on the east. 

Don Kirchenberg, Volunteer Chairman of the Friends of the Great Western Trails stated “These problems on the trails of illegal parties with underage drinking, legal age drunkenness and illegal camping now with permanent shelters being built has gone on for too long. We have been promised action by DuPage County for several years. These problems have only gotten worse. The trails, its users and the trails natural beauty needs to be protected.”
Kirchenberg continues “We want the DuPage County Board to finally stop these dangerous problems and provide the Sheriff’s Department with the additional resources and budget to have more regular patrols of the trails all year round. Note we have just learned that the nearby residents of the thousand plus town homes along the north side of the GWT called in to report these shacks and drinking parties as early as November of 2007 and they are still here. Additionally it would be helpful if the Village of Carol Stream Police officers would begin to patrol the GWT like other neighboring communities have for many years.”
Feel free to contact us with any questions. Don Kirchenberg, Volunteer Chairman, Friends of the Great Western Trails EMAIL address frndsgrtwstntrl@aol.com Info. about the Great Western Trails is available at the following webpage: http://hometown.aol.com/frndsgrtwstntrl/myhomepage/business.html For direct information please call Don Kirchenberg at 630-853-7650 mobile.

For maps of the two GWT sections click here: Kane & DeKalb Counties trail section can be found here: http://www.co.kane.il.us/Forest/gwtrail.htm The DuPage section of the GWT can be found here http://www.ipp.org/images/bwippmap.gif along with maps to the IPP and Fox River Trail.
You are always welcome to publicize the email address and web page link - Don Kirchenberg, Volunteer Chairman, Friends of the Great Western Trails EMAIL address frndsgrtwstntrl@aol.com Info. about the Great Western Trails is available at the following webpage: www.friendsofthegreatwesterntrails.com - in any news article or posting on any web page.





If you want to help cleanup the IL Prairie Path go to the Illinois Prairie Path's webpage at � HYPERLINK "http://www.ipp.org/" \t "_top" �www.ipp.org� or call their general phone # at 630-752-0120 for more info. Note the IPP cleanup gets many more volunteers (a good thing) because the areas around it are more heavily populated. 


If you really want to have an impact either section of the GWT is the place to be!








